
 
 

Dear Carroll Families, 

     

     We pray and hope that your family and you are safe, well, and in good health during this 

unusual time we are facing.  

     The members of the Guidance Department would like to reassure all our families that we 

are here to support the students’ academic and emotional needs. Now that our students are 

fully engaged in virtual learning, we are very proud of how well they have been doing. 

However, we understand how difficult some of these changes can be to some of our students 

and so we are here to assist them in any way we can. We will be monitoring their progress 

closely with their teachers as we want all our students to succeed, maintain their focus and 

reach their academic potential. We ask that you please monitor your child’s engagement and 

progress. Please do not hesitate to contact us via email or schedule a phone conference if any 

difficulties should arise.  

 

Guidance Office Hours: 8:00 a.m. - 2:30 p.m. (Monday-Friday) 

 

The Guidance “All Star” Team: 

 

Marla Torres: mtorres@colemancarroll.org       

Trust/Guidance Counselor (Freshman & Sophomores) 

 

Liana Ramdeen: lramdeen@colemancarroll.org 

College Guidance Counselor (Juniors & Seniors) 

 

Ana Bolado: abolado@colemancarroll.org 

 Accommodations Support Specialist (Freshman – Seniors) 

 

Archibald Chesterton Carroll (A.K.A. Archie): Office hours vary 

 Emotional Support Officer 
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